
TEANECK BOARD OF EDUCATION
Department of Technology

By now, everyone should have received an email from UniFlow with their PIN information.
Please double-check your emails if you haven't received one yet, and if you have not received
one, please advise your building tech.



A prompt will pop up on the screen asking you to enter your 4-digit PIN.

After entering your PIN, it will log you out, declaring that the PIN is associated with your ID.

Swipe your card to log in again.



On your devices search for the UniFlow application.

Open the application, and this prompt will pop up, asking you to log on. Click on “Continue with
Teaneck”

Log in with your Teaneck email and password

After you successfully log in a prompt will appear showing you to start uniflow.



When printing, please be sure to select “Teaneck Secure Print”

After you have sent a print job to the print queue, a prompt will appear asking you to select a
location. Please select your current location.



You have successfully set up and printed to Teaneck Secure Print.
You can access your UniFlow dashboard by visiting this link

https://teaneckschools.us.uniflowonline.com

https://teaneckschools.us.uniflowonline.com


Here, you can reset your PIN if you forget it for any reason. You can also see your print queue,
drag and drop print jobs, or browse print jobs to your queue in the “Start Printing” section. You
can also see your scan history.

If you have any questions or concerns, please submit a ticket at
https://teaneck.incidentiq.com/


